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Please note photographs will be taken at the International Making Place Conference on Monday 10th June.


By taking part in this event you grant the event organisers full rights to use the images resulting from the photography.

This might include (but is not limited to), the right to use them in printed and online publicity and social media.


If you do not wish to be photographed please inform staff at registration.
